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MEMORANDUM   # 17-01 
 
 
 
DATE:  October 27, 2016 

TO:                 Otis Thomas, General Services Director 

VIA:                A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

VIA:   Ben Bray, Utilities Field Superintendent 

FROM:           Bobby Clayton, Wastewater Pumping Supervisor 

SUBJECT:     Piggyback the Broward County Contract with Trio Development       

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Issue: 

The City’s Utility Department recommends piggybacking the Broward County Contract 
with Trio Development for required repairs to Lift Station 132 (2857Palm Aire Drive North).  
 
Explanation:  

Funding for these repairs are available in account # 420-7345-535-65-12, CIP # 08-968. 
The City’s lift station was determined to have deteriorated discharging piping which 
coveys wastewater away from the community via force main to the Broward County 
Treatment Plant. As a result of this unforeseen corrosion it is imperative that repairs be 
made; thus avoiding environmental hazards associated with a Sanitary Sewer Overflow 
event, in addition to avoiding State and Regulatory compliance issues.  
  
Recommendation: 

The Utility Department recommends approving the use of Broward County Contract 
Y1180908B1 with Trio Development for the repair services for Lift Station 132.  


